



Mr I L Williams Director of Sport

Email: ian.williams@ellesmere.com

5th October 2021

Dear Parent,

Post-Match Catering and Rugby Fixtures

I am writing to inform you that up to half term we will not be offering refreshments post-match; this is a precaution to avoid large gatherings. We will be offering a match snack to the opposition players and our own team to take away and we hope to return to normal catering after half term.

Unfortunately Brecon College have dropped the fixture with us on Saturday 16th October 2021. However, Mr Murphy has been able to secure two other fixtures in the second half of term so we hope that will more than compensate.

Yours sincerely,

Il With

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

> A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406

www.ellesmere.com